
HB 2623 -- CELEBRATION OF FEDERAL HOLIDAYS

SPONSOR: Brattin

Currently, no state or local governmental entity, public building,
public park, public school, or public place may restrict the
practice, mention, celebration, or discussion of any federal
holiday. This bill specifies who may bring action for the
violation of this prohibition. If the court finds a violation, the
aggrieved person will be awarded no less than $500 for the initial
violation and $50 for each day the violation is ongoing.


